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This seminar focuses on specific ima-
ge practices related to AI technology. 
It is one thing to understand how 
computer vision and AI image gene-
ration work in theory, but another to 
analyze and discuss some of the ac-
tual, concrete, and specific image 
practices that are out there and (oc-
casionally) being encountered by 
real persons.  
 
Different specific image cases will be 
presented, and we will analyze, com-
pare and discuss them. The concrete 
cases are circulated at, among other, 
Discord, Twitter, SuperRare auction 
house, art exhibitions, and Born-
holm.nu 
 
All are welcome! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Programme: 
 
13.15-13.30: Welcome 
13.30-15.45: Image cases, discus-
sions, coffee, cake, image cases, and 
discussions… 
15.45-16: Future activities and practi-
calities (seminar 9 May, centre 
webpage, conference panel? 
 
 
 
This event is organized by Centre for  
Aesthetics of AI Images (AIIM). 
 
Contact: Lotte Philipsen 
lottephilipsen@cc.au.dk 
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